LIBRARY ASSOCIATION OF PORTLAND
PORTLAND, OREGON

ANNE M. MULHERON, LIBRARIAN 14 December 1922

Mr. Chas. A.Fry
Sunnyside School
Portland, Oregon

My dear Mr. Fry:

As you probably have learned, the Tax Com-
mission has passed the library budget, which means
that we shall be most happy to have you proceed with
your plans for library service in the Gleneee district,

such plans to be submitted tc the Library Extension
commi ttee. /Qf

Hoping that we may hear from you soon, I am

Sincerely yours

AMIL: AK Librarian



